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Helpline Center & Black Hills Urgent Care name  
November Volunteer of the Month 

 
Pictured left to right: Angie Mason of Salvation Army, Captain Kelsie Moreno of Salvation Army, 
Connie Chaney November Volunteer of the Month, Audrey Nordine of Helpline Center, and Kathy 

Minnick of Black Hills Urgent Care and Surgical Hospital.  

  

RAPID CITY - The Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care are pleased to 
announce that Connie Chaney has been named the November 2020 Volunteer of the 
Month. Connie was nominated by The Salvation Army.    
 
The Volunteer of the Month program is sponsored by the Helpline Center and Black 
Hills Urgent Care, a division of Black Hills Surgical Hospital. Volunteer of the Month 



recognizes outstanding individuals who make the community stronger through 
volunteerism. 
 
Connie coordinates the nursing home visits during the holiday season for The Salvation 
Army. She volunteers for the Angel Tree program and the Toy Shop as well as 
volunteering her time in the evenings during Christmas to help count Kettles. She is the 
deputy representative for The Salvation Army to the Hot Springs Veterans 
administration. Connie has a great heart and appreciation for Veterans.  
 
Angie Mason of the Salvation Army says, “Connie loves to volunteer and has been a 
dedicated volunteer for over 20 years to the Salvation Army. Connie has lost her sight a 
few years back, but that does not slow her down one bit. She is still willing to do 
whatever she is able to.” The Salvation Army is grateful for her volunteer spirit and care 
she gives to our community we share.  
 
Helpline Center and Black Hills Urgent Care presented Connie with a framed certificate, 
Helpline Center merch, a letter from Mayor Allender, and gifts from Black Hills Urgent 
Care and Surgical Hospital.  
 
For information on volunteer opportunities, please call the Helpline Center at 211 or visit 
volunteer.helplinecenter.org   


